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The Filling Station 

We are very pleased to let you know that we are establishing a new 

ministry in our Team and the Stroud area. 

It’s called The Filling Station and is designed to be a place of refreshing 

and filling up for those who are looking for more than a Sunday morning 

service offers. We meet on the first Tuesday of every month at Standish 

Village Hall, (on the B4008 about 3m outside Stonehouse) starting at 

7.30pm, with refreshments from 7.15pm. The evening consists of a time 

of worship, a teaching from some great speakers and an opportunity to 

receive prayer ministry.  

We would love to see you there. Want to know more?  

Phone Rev Steve Harrison on 07466858975 or 
Email rectorstroudwater@gmail.com 
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